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Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 23-006 

Date: January 10, 2023 

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, an ommissioners 

From: Greg Chavarria , City Manage 

Re: Sebastian Street Roadway Project 

This memorandum shall serve as notification of an upcoming roadway project on the 
barrier island. A portion of Sebastian Street, bound by Fort Lauderdale Beach 
Boulevard (A1A North) and Seabreeze Boulevard (A1A South), as well as the City's 
Parking Lot will be milled and resurfaced. Once the asphalt cures, a thermoplastic 
inclusive flag will be installed on Sebastian Street. The inclusive flag is approximately 
18' x 75' and is anticipated to have a useful life of three - five years. The project should 
be completed on or before February 8, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ben Rogers, Director of Transportation and 
Mobility, at brogers@fortlauderadle.gov. 

c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
D'Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 
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